
Clergy & Laypeople 
Collaborate
to Confront Clericalism

•	 Pope Francis has condemned clericalism, repeatedly.
•	 Catholic commentators decry it.
•	 Theologians and church historians examine its roots.

	 Now, in a significant collaboration, the Association of U.S. Catholic 
Priests and Voice of the Faithful have examined the ways clericalism 
emerges from the clerical culture, generating complex problems for the 
Catholic Church—and they suggest ways to combat it.

	 Read Confronting the Systemic Dysfunction of Clericalism online 
at www.votf.org and order copies by contacting AUSCP’s Kevin Clinton, 
kevin@kevindome.com, or VOTF’s Donna Doucette, dbdoucette@votf.org.


